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Music Quote of the Month:

 

“Music is the poetry of the 
air.”


- Jean Paul Richter
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April in Review


Pre-K:	 	 We have been listening to, and talking about, the Carnival of the 		
	 	 	 Animals and learning (and loving) the song Baby Beluga!


Kindergarten:	 We have been hard at work learning the songs and dances for this 	
	 	 	 year’s Kindergarten Play, “Where the Wild Things Are.”


First Grade:	 April was all about Prokofiev’s “Peter and the Wolf” where we 	 	
	 	 	 learned about different instruments and their unique sounds.


Second Grade: 	 We focused on learning all about different musical symbols and 	 	
	 	 	 played lots of fun games to help us remember all of them!


Third Grade:	 We learned a new type of rhythm - a “Frankenstein Rhythm” that 	
	 	 	 combined two other rhythms we worked with this year.


Fourth Grade:	 We continued exploring the strings family (and trying out the 	 	
	 	 	 ukuleles) before reviewing musical symbols. 


Fifth Grade:	 We finished up learning about jazz music and started working on a 	
	 	 	 variety of musical topics from musical symbols to Patriotic music.


Sixth Grade:	 We moved onto the Modern Era and listened to everything from 		
	 	 	 jazz music to experimental, 12-tone with unusual instruments, too!

Follow us on Social Media!


Twitter and Instagram:


@misspsmusicroom


